
P-05-918 Improve disabled access to Treforest train station as a priority, 

Correspondence – Petitioner to Committee, 15.06.20 

Thank you for your time in considering and looking into my petition regarding the disabled 
access at the Treforest Railway Station. I am glad to hear that improvements for this station 
and its accessibility have been planned and will begin to take place in September, enabling 
them to benefit many students who shall be beginning their studies in this coming 
academic year. I'm sure it will help those who are less able to travel confidently and 
independently furthering their education at the University of South Wales and allow them 
to travel to Treforest train station. 
 
Many thanks, 
Katie 
 


